
UPCOMING ONLINE ENGAGEMENT OPPORTUNITITES 
We want to hear from you! Learn about the Council 
approved design concept for the 175th Street corridor 
between Stone Avenue and I-5. Using your feedback, 
we were able to establish your top three priorities for 
the corridor and develop a hybrid of the two alternative 
concepts presented last summer. Now, we want to 
hear your thoughts on public art, landscaping, and 
urban design elements along the project corridor. Visit 
shorelinewa.gov/175corridorshorelinewa.gov/175corridor to share your thoughts 
from September 15 through October 6.

TAKE OUR ONLINE 
SURVEY 
September 15 - 
October 6

175TH STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT

Concept B

175TH STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT

Share your feedback on public art, landscaping, and urban 
design elements for 175th Street!

¡Aporte sus ideas sobre arte público, paisajismo y 
elementos de diseño urbano para la calle 175!

Ibahagi ang inyong opinyon sa sining pampubliko, 
kapaligiran, at disenyo para 175th St!

来与我们分享您对175街的艺术装置，景观设计以及城市规划等
元素的反馈！



17500 Midvale Avenue N 
Shoreline, WA 98133-4905 

REVIEW THE COUNCIL APPROVED CONCEPT 
& SHARE YOUR FEEDBACK ON PUBLIC ART, 
LANDSCAPING, AND URBAN DESIGN ELEMENTS 

Visit shorelinewa.gov/175corridorshorelinewa.gov/175corridor for details. 

Have questions about the projedesign 
concept or need assistance for accessibility, 
translation, or interpretation? 
Please call (206) 801-2489. 

Leif Johansen, P.E.
Engineer II – Capital Projects, Project Manager 
ljohansen@shorelinewa.gov | (206) 801-2489 
shorelinewa.gov/175corridor
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